Hypertension service
85 pharmacies in our area are already signed up to deliver the new NHS hypertension service which is great news.
It would be very helpful to hear how you are finding it so far. Please share your feedback including patient success stories and how receptive you have found your GP/PCN to the service. 
If you also feel you’d like any support from us please get in touch.
Please send to supportofficer@cambslpc.org.uk
CGL update – reminder
Please see below article. You will not get paid for Supervised methadone/buprenorphine, NEX services and Naloxone services unless the pharmacy owner/area manager has sighed the SLA and informed CGL of bank details. 
Change Grow Live (CGL) are no longer going to be commissioning Lloyds to manage the pharmacy contracts on behalf of CGL Aspire Peterborough and CGL Cambs effective from 1st April 2022. 
There will be no changes to the services you provide or the fee that you receive for delivering these. The only difference is that CGL will now be exporting data from PharmOutcomes and will be generating invoices to make payment for services delivered from PharmOutcomes and paying you directly rather than going through Lloyds to do this. 
Given these changes, CGL need to update the Service Level Agreements that are in place to reflect that Lloyds are no longer managing these contracts and the agreement exists between CGL and you. If you are currently providing needle exchange, dispensing Naloxone and supervised consumption please enter your pharmacy details into the relevant service level agreement and sign and date the document on the last page to say that you agree to the terms set out in the document. 
Peterborough SLAs
Cambridgeshire SLAs
In addition, Lloyds have been unable to share your payment details with CGL due to GDPR regulations. To ensure that CGL are able to make payments for all services you deliver, please provide your bank details and the details of who the payment should be addressed to on letter headed paper. Please email both of these to Claire Thatcher claire.thatcher@cgl.org.uk if you are a Peterborough pharmacy and Melissa Milham melissa.milham@cgl.org.uk for Cambridgeshire pharmacies.
DMS
All local hospitals are now live.
Please make sure you claim for any referrals using MYS.
Flu season 2022/23
It's been a great flu vaccination season – in this area we have delivered over 77,000 vaccinations – more than double on last year. Well done!
The letter for the 2022/23 flu season was published yesterday – time to get planning!
New commissioning guidance for DOACs
There is a national push to treat people with NV - AF with the DOAC Edoxaban. 
You can find the local guidance on this in the CCG newsletter 
You can support this initiative with NMS. Please make sure the whole pharmacy team is aware.
Staff support hub 
Several new online staff support forums have been organised. They are free for pharmacy teams to attend.
Please take a look at the programme of events here.
Useful events
AstraZeneca - Transforming Asthma Care – Improving Patient and Environmental Outcomes
3 May – 1pm-2pm & 7pm-8pm
Register for either event here.
